MEMBERS, OCONEE COUNTY COUNCIL

Mrs. M. Fran Burrell, District I Mr. C. Samuel Donald, District IT

Mr. Michael E. Harper, District III Mr. Roy B. Strickland, 0
Mr. Johnny D. Stone, District Vv

MINUTES, SPECIAL MEETING, OCONEE COUNTY COUNCIL

There was a special meeting of the Oconee County
Council held October 26, 1992 at 9:00 AM in Council Chambers with
all Council Members and the County Attorney present.

Members of the press notified: Westminster News,
Keowee Courier, Journal Tribune, Anderson Independent, Green-
ville News, WGOG Radio, WSNW Radio, WCCP Radio, WZLI/WLET Radio,
WYFF TV & WLOS TV.

There were no nembers of the press present.

The meeting was called to order by Supervisor-
Chairman Crain who welcomed the guests and media.

The invocation was given by Mr. Donald.

The purpose of the meeting was to discuss and
consider action to be taken regarding Dusty Lane - WA 244 &
Cuddle Cove Road.

Mr. Crain informed Council that in order for
the county to go onto private property and work, Council must
determine that the county caused the problem on the roadway.

There was considerable discussion regarding
the condition of the roadway and who caused the problem.

Certain of the Council Members had not seen the
roadway in question and deemed it necessary to view the problem
before voting on the matter.

Before moving on to the field trip to view the
problem, Council took action regarding old and new business
natters,

At the request of Mr. Hunnicutt, Finance
Director, Mr. Strickland made a motion, seconded by Mr.
Stone, approved 5 -~ 0 that $2,339 be taken from contingency
and placed in line item 10 036 00120 36121 for temporary
personnel while the permanent personnel is out on sick leave.

Mr. Cain, County Attorney, advised Council that
if they determined the county was at fault regarding the road-
way problem, the county should enter into a contract with Ms.
Moore and as a part of that contract that once the work is
done the county be released from any further damage.
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At 9:50 AM Mr. Cain, County Attorney, Mr. Harper,
Mr. Strickland & Mr. Stone went on field trip to view the roadway
problem.

When the Council returned from the field trip,
after discussion, Mr. Stone made a motion, seconded by Mrs.
Burrell, defeated 2 - 3 (Mr. Strickland, Mr. Donald & Mr. Harper
voting against) the county had indeed caused the water problem
Ms. Moore was experiencing on her driveway and the county
follow all legal procedures to repair and open the ditch on
her private driveway on a one time basis. Also that the county
and the land owner enter into an agreement as approved by the
county attorney.

After the motion was defeated, Mr. Crain and each
of the Council Members gave Ms. Moore a personal check in the
amount of $25 to replace the gravel on her driveway.

Mr. Donald made a motion, seconded by Mr. Strick-
land, approved 5 - 0 that Resolution 92-7, "A Resolution
Designating November, 1992 as Hospice Month" be adopted on
first and final reading.

Council agreed to meet with the Hospital Board
within two (2) weeks or as soon as a mutual date can be agreed
upon after receiving the hospital's proposal regarding the
renovation of the hospital in writing which will include how
they are willing to change the make up on the Hospital Board.

Adjourn: 11:30 AM
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